
 

Manufacturer 

name: 

ICU medical  

About the Recall: ICU Medical is issuing a medical device correction of a potential 

cassette bag leak on specific models and lots of SO ml and 100 ml 

CADD Medication Cassette Reservoirs. Certain CADD SO ml and 

100 ml Medication Cassette Reservoirs may exhibit weakened 

medication bag welds along the bag perimeter inside the plastic 

housing. This could result in medication leakage along the bag 

perimeter. 



 

 

Products(s) 

numbers/models 

that are affected: 

 

URL Link(s) to 

Manufacturer 

Notice/Web Site: 

www.icumed.com 

 

  

Actions to be 
taken by 
customer/Patient: 

Please review your supply of CADD Medication Cassette Reservoirs 

to confirm if any of the listed lots are within your possession. Should 

you have any supplies please contact ICU Medical for replacement.   

ICU Medical may be reached at 1-800-258-5361 or via email 

customerservice@icumed.com 


